
 

 
 
 
 
 
23 April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Year 6 
 
As lockdown measures are easing and we are nearing the end of restrictions (all being well), 
we are looking for ways to further support transition from Year 6 into Year 7. 
 
Many of the activities we would like to organise to support Year 6 over the summer term are 
very restricted due to the operation of two separate bubbles eg. splitting into groups for 
targeted support, gender specific sessions and so on.  For these reasons, we will be combining 
Birch and Elm as one Y6 Bubble. 
 
The Y6 Bubble will allow children to socialise together more freely and work with more staff, 
which is a high priority for Year 6 going into Year 7. The DFE guidance supports year group 
bubbles, as you will know if you already have children in secondary school or other educational 
settings. 
 
The Y6 Bubble will operate from Monday 26 April, however please be reassured that all of our 
other Covid-19 safety measures and protocols will remain in place across the school until the 
DFE advises differently. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE 
Headteacher  
 


